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Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to make the following comments in support of the UNESCO concerns about
the current proposals for this site.

Basically the site is so important as a World Heritage site and it still contains so many
locations and opportunities for further archeological research that the proposed scheme to
deal with the A303 issue must include no compromises in achieving full protection for the
whole site.

I agree with the principle findings of the Advisory Mission report. The current proposals

treat with contempt the status and professional competence of the bodies which hae raised
concerns about the current proposals. A full Southern bypass is the only way to save the

site properly for future generations. At the very least a full public inquiry must be held to
scrutinise the reports which have been submitted since 2020.

Yours sincerely,
David R Hall






